
Girls ages 13-18 are invited to Girls Rock! the Capitol. This event is an 
opportunity for girls to learn about leadership, state government, and 
how to interact with elected officials. Attendees will participate in 
workshops, a mock election, and a mock committee hearing. In 
addition, the girls will have an opportunity to meet and interact with 
legislators. Special guests this year include Representative Erin
Murphy; Minneapolis City Councilwoman Elizabeth Glidden; 
Guadalupe Lopez, Minnesota Indian Women’s Sexual Assault 
Coalition, and more. 

Girls from or affiliated with member organizations of the Women’s Consortium will be given prior-
ity in registration. General admission  for all other groups will open on January 15, 2013. Due to 
space, organizations and groups that are not members of the Women’s Consortium may not be 
granted admission. In addition, we ask that each group send only five girls. Registration fills up 
fast, so it is recommended that groups register ASAP. The Women’s Consortium requires that all 
groups have at least one adult escort. In order to make this event accessible to girls from all socio-
economic backgrounds, there is no registration fee for this event. However, donations are welcome 
from individuals and organizations.

Please direct questions and registration materials to Erin Parrish at erin@mnwomen.org or 
651-228-0338. Registration deadline: Noon on Monday, February 11, 2013.

Agenda for the Day (subject to change)

   8:30 AM   Registration
   9:00 AM   Welcome with Rep. Erin Murphy
   9:30 AM   Politics in Action Workshop
  10:15 AM  Break
  10:30 AM  Citizenship and Voting 101  
  11:15 AM  Lunch (provided)
  11:45 PM  Self-Guided Tour of the State Capitol
  12:15 PM  Mock Voting
  12:30 PM  Mock Committee Hearing
    1:30 PM  Legislative Reception    
    2:15 PM  Adjourn
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